Extract from WAWA Newsletter issue 223 dated July/Aug 2022

Gosnells Gossip

John Colhoun member 3284 started work on this monster burl a couple of weeks ago. It took a lot of preparation just to get it

ready to get onto the lathe in the first place. Progress is slow but it's happening as you can see below.

Someone said it looked like cork. Well, maybe it looks like cork but when John starts on it with the chisel it rains red jarrah dust - no mistaking it! We'll bring you the finished item next newsletter.





Extract from WAWA newsletter issue 225 dated November/December 2022

Gosnells Gossip







